
 

 

 

 

Registration for the European Ornithologists' Union open 
 

 

We are delighted to announce that the registration for the 10th 

Conference of the European Ornithologists’ Union is open. The 

conference will be hosted by the University of Extremadura in 

Badajoz, Spain, on 24 - 28 August 2015.  

 

The EOU conference has established itself as one of the largest 

meetings of ornithologists in the world. It is an opportunity for 

those working in avian science to learn of the latest developments 

in this ever-changing and expanding field, and to connect and 

develop visions with ornithologists from across Europe. If you like 

to take part at this meeting, you may now register at  

 

http://www.eou2015badajoz.com/registration/ 

 

Deadline for registrations are 30th April for the early bird registration 

fee and 15th June for the regular registration fee. 

 

The scientific programme will cover a broad range of ornithological 

issues including plenary lectures, symposia, round tables, 

contributed papers and poster sessions. For more information 

about the scientific programme please visit our website  

 

http://www.eou2015science.org 
 
If you would like to present your own work, you still have the 
possibility to submit an abstract until March 27th 2015.  
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